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As a native Oregonian, our mail in system has always been a source of pride. Our 

mail in system makes it so much more convenient to not only vote on our own time, 

but also the opportunity to really give time, thought, and research into who or what 

we are voting for. The mail in system also makes voting more accessible for those 

who may live far from a location to vote in person, those who may not be able bodied 

(or otherwise have an injury, health or medical condition,) and those who may be too 

busy with work, family, and life. The success of our mail in voting system is a staple 

to our state and our Oregonian way of life. 


